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Hi,

I’m a resident of midcoast Maine, and I work with small businesses in the Penobscot River
watershed (and am a small business owner myself). I have been following what has been
happening with the processing and dumping of waste into the River. 

I urge the Bureau to decide to change the rules on dumping in Maine, and start preventing out-
of-state waste from ending up in our river and bay. I request this on behalf of wildlife and also
human residents, whose wellbeing is greatly affected by the health of our waters, rivers, and
ecosystems.

Thanks and best,
Amanda Affleck

~~
Amanda Affleck, Certified Bookkeeper
QuickBooks Online ProAdvisor, Advanced Certified
Amanda Affleck Bookkeeping Services
P: 207.619.1459  F: 888.874.5710
E: amanda@affleckbookkeeping.com

Click here to upload files securely.
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